
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 9/10/2014 2:13:57 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Articles 

That is perfect. Thanks! 

On Sep 10, 2014, at 1:13 PM, "Malashenko, Elizaveta I." 
<elizaveta.malashenko@,epuc.ea.gov> wrote: 

Thanks. I'm staying in touch with ED, so I know what's going on. It's mostly a 
money issue at this point, so you don't have to update me separately. 

Thank you! 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director, Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qov 

From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@pqe.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 11:38 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Articles 

Liza, 

SB GT&S 0343925 

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov


I have an update on that issue. I discussed with Ed, Fadi and Will this am as 
well. 

Thanks, 

Meredith 

415-828-5765 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
http://www.pg4.towM)gwy'epBt§tSfti,Apgikacy/customer/ 
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